Dear Parents/Carers,

PTA Uniform sale this Friday 11th March outside the school office (weather permitting).

Please spread the word and come and pick up some bargain school uniform and PE kit. Please 'pay what you
can' for uniform, any funds raised help the PTA to pay for resources for our school.

The sale will be available during the school day with most people arriving at pick up/drop off please use common
e

b
sense to avoid overcrowding

We love your donations of clean, good quality uniform. Please make sure they are clearly labelled so that they
don't get muddled with the Lost Property or Ukraine donations.

Thank you



